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ANNUAL MEETING 1972-Preliminary Announcement 

The Annual Meeting will be held in NEWCASTLE UPON TYNE on Wednesday, Thursday, Friday, 
and Saturday, 5th, 6th, 7th and 8th July 1972. A full programme will be circulated later, but the 
provisional arrangements are as follows: 

Wednesday, 5th July 

AFTERNOON Registration. Annual General Meeting. 
EVENING 

Thursday, 6th July 

Reception by the President and Council of the Association at the 
University Refectory, followed by a buffet supper. 

MORNING Short papers. 

AFTERNOON Short papers. 

EVENING Annual Dinner at  The Civic Centre, Newcastle upon Tyne. 

Friday, 7th July 
MORNING 

AFTERNOON Short papers. 

EVENING 

Discussion on “The management of internal and external urinary 
fistulae.” 

Dinner at Durham Castle (informal). 

Saturday, 8th July 
MORNING Visit to Hadrian’s Wall. 

Ladies’ Programme. A programme will be arranged for the ladies. 

Short Papers and Films 
Members and Associate Members who wish to read short papers or show films are asked to 

submit the titles, together with brief abstracts, to the Honorary Secretary before 14th January 1972. 

Scientific Exhibition 
Members are also invited to submit exhibits of a clinical and scientific nature. It is anticipated 

that adequate accommodation will be available for a large number of such exhibits and a prize 
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will be awarded for the best. Members are asked to send in details, including wall or table space 
required by 5th May 1972. 

Nominations for Council 
The attention of Full Members is drawn to the following rule: 

“Candidates for the Council shall be nominated by two Full Members at least six weeks 
before the Annual General Meeting and shall give their written consent to stand. They shall 
be elected at the Annual General Meeting.” 

Three members of Council will be retiring in 1972, and nominations for the vacancies must be 
sent to the Honorary Secretary not later than 19th May 1972. 

As one of the Associate Member representatives will be retiring at the Annual General 
Meeting, there will be a vacancy on Council for an Associate Member; Full and Associate 
Members are asked to note the following rule: 

“ Candidates for the Associate Member representatives on the Council shall be nominated by 
two Associate Members at least six weeks before the Annual General Meeting, and shall give 
their written consent to stand.” 

Nominations for this vacancy must be sent to the Honorary Secretary not later than 19th May 
1972. 

Travel Arrangements, Hotel and Hostel Accommodation 
Block bookings of hotel and hostel accommodation have been made, and early application 

is advised. Details of travel arrangements may be obtained, and bookings made through Ayscough 
Travel Ltd., Monument, London EC3R 6BT (Telephone No. 01-623 1611). 

Bookings for hostel accommodation must be made by 5th May 1972, and hotel accommoda- 
tion by 5th June 1972. 

C. H. KINDER, Honorary Secretary 

October, 1971 


